
TEACHER’S DAY CELEBRATIONS 2020 

 

The true teachers are those who help us think for ourselves. 

- S Radhakrishnan 

 

Teacher’s Day is held on the 5th of September every year to commemorate the 

birth anniversary of Dr. Sarvepalli Radhakrishnan- one of India’s most celebrated 

educationists. This year, PSBB Siruseri held a school-level Teacher’s Day 

Celebration on the 15th of September 2020, organized by the students of class 12. 

 

E-invites were sent out to the all the teachers of the school and a zoom link was 

created for a meeting at 2:30, 15th September. The proceedings started off with a 

prayer to the Almighty. The event was graced by the Dean, Director and 

Correspondent of the PSBB group of schools, Mrs. Sheela Rajendra, the 

Principal of PSBB SRS, Mrs. Vijayalakshmi Raman, and the Headmistress of 

PSBB SRS, Mrs. Kamala Krishnan. All the teachers and host students were also 

in attendance. The welcome address was followed by a musical tribute by class 

12 students. Two games were conducted by the students for the teachers- Bingo 

and ‘Meme This’. 

For the first game Bingo, the rules were explained, and the participants were split 

into breakout rooms. In each breakout room, a host student displayed a template 

of 50 questions- riddles, rebuzz and general knowledge questions. A bingo grid 



was drawn, and the participants tried to strike off the grids by answering the 

questions as fast as possible. For the second game- ‘Meme This’, initially a few 

example memes were given and defined in a creative and humorous manner. 

Then, the teachers were asked to give entertaining reactions and mind-voices for 

the memes on the screen. 

 

    

In order to convey thanks to the teachers for all the knowledge they have 

imparted, a video was played- ‘A Tribute To Our Gurus’. All the class 12 

students spoke a few lines of their experiences, conveyed their thoughts, and 

expressed their thankfulness. In conclusion, the online gathering was addressed 

by the dignitaries present, and the vote of thanks was given. 



 

      

 

Everyone was thoroughly entertained and had a great time. The games were very 

interactive and enjoyable. The teachers had lots of laughs,a break from the on 

line classes.. It was filled with happiness  and a tinge of  melancholy for the class 

12 students as it was their last year at PSBB. The seniors left the zoom platform 

with a sense if satisfaction of having made the teachers think rack their brains  

only to answer,incorrectly while attempting the word games!. 

Shutterbugs 

 

-V.SAHANA 

CLASS XII A1 



 


